
May 19, 1980

David L . Hackett, Recreation Officer
United States Department of Agriculture
Inyo National Forest
P .O . Box 8
Lone Pine, California 93545

Dear Mr . Hackett :

Thank you for your response to my previous letter
concerning the 'Tuttle Creek Monastary' .

Regarding your collection of materials and information
for nominating this structure as'a National Historic
site, I shall of course be happy to give you the information
we have . I am in the process of compiling the information
from Dr . Franklin Merrell-Wolff and a few of his associates
who were initially involved with this Ashrama . Since I
will be visiting in that area in late June I will present
this to you at that time .

As for the "previous agreement" Dr . Wolff is checking his
files and safety deposit box and I am trying to get in
touch with Mr . Paul Perella'Anthony' as he was the one
who did the research .

Again, thank you for your response and I shall present you
with copies toward completing the history in late June .

ncerely,

Doroethy/Y unn, Ass&\ Ed .
Phoenix irosophicar Press
1134 W . Culver
Phoenix, Arizona 85007
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